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about the 22nd of April ; its success will depend upon the prayers and
personal interest of our members. Iaconnection with the Annual Meet-
ing, the Diocesan Treasurer asks if Branches will kindly send her
their money for pledges as soon as possible. The Blackfoot and Tem- '
iscamingue are especially in arrears. Times are bad everywhere, but
a little extra effort and self-denial will enable each member to make
her offering, not only the exact arnount, but something over. Think
of our own spiritual blessings and the bodily comforts we enjoy, and
thankfully give has God has prospered you. Always remember "The-
Tithe is the Lord's."

LETTERS FROM OUR MISSIONARIES.
From Rev. A. Norquay, Frenchman's Head.

* * "Kindly convey to the Diocesan Board of the W.A. my moast
hearty thanks for the money voted (Extra-cent-a-day),which I received
from Archdeacon Phair on the 23rd of January. I do, indeed, thank
you all for this timely assistance which has enabled me to set 'men to
work, and will be of such assistance to my Indian work." * *

Mrs. Young of Athabasca says, " We have received a nice parcel
of books and do indeed thank kind friends for sending them. The

* Bible sent by an Associate member of Children's Ministering League,
was indeed a treasure. * * Our church is not yet built, bnt the logs
are placed in readiness. We do need a bell, and have a few dollars to-
wards one. Many tell us they cannot come to church punctually, and
a bell would be such a help. If we could get a little money and could
have a bell like the one -Mr Holmes had from a large store on King
street, perhaps it could come before April. * * I do not exactly want
to beg, but unless we make our wants known no one can know our
need. * * Please give my love as a member of the W,A. to many dear
fellow laborers. Pray for us is our heart's desire more and more."

Mr. Hines of the Pas, Saskatchewan, writes from England to say
that he will be in Toronto on the way to the N.W. about the 7th of
April. If any W.A. Branches would like him to address them, Mr..
Hines asks that they will communicate with the Toronto Diocesan
President, 83 Wellesley street, Toronto. Mr. Hines will gladly remain
over for a week or ten days for this purpose.
From Rev. P. C. Ulbricht to St. Anne's W.A., Toronto.

" I beg to thank your Auxiliary in the name of the Aspden Mission,
for the clothing, etc., received at Christmas. At the request of the
Archdeacon. the locun tenens having left, it devolved upon me to
assist at the distribution of the articles among the four stations, per
their churchwardens. We all thank you most heartily."
From Rev. Mr. Williams, Day Star's School, Kutawa P.O., to Camp-

bellford W.A.
* * 'The splendid bale of clothing sent by the Campbellford W.A..

has just been received. It was a great pleasure to me to give the-


